
 

 

 

 

 

 
LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION 

 

 

Date: December 15, 2014 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology 

Equipment Authorization Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD. 21046 

 

Subject: Confidentiality Request for T3L-KF001 

 

Pursuant to FCC 47 CRF 0.457(d) and  0.459 and IC RSP-100, Section 10, the applicant requests 

permanent confidential treatment of the following information accompanying this applications: 

• Schematics 

• Parts List & Placement 

 

The applicant requests the exhibits listed above as permanently confidential be permanently 

withheld from public review due to materials that contain trade secrets and proprietary 

information not customarily released to the public.  The public disclosure of these matters might 

be harmful to the applicant, and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 

 

 

 

 

By ___  

 John Calagaz    

 

 

Title:  Chief Technology Officer/VP   

Telephone:   (877) 466-5483 

Applicant: CentraLite Systems 
 


